
From: Brad Cornett <cornett.brad@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 7:09 PM 
To: Bragg, Rachel L. <RLBragg@dekalbcountyga.gov> 
Subject: Re: Community Council 4 
 
Yes, please withdraw the application. Thank you Rachel! 
 
On Tue, Feb 15, 2022 at 12:09 PM Bragg, Rachel L. <RLBragg@dekalbcountyga.gov> wrote: 

Thanks for letting us know Brad, we cannot remove you from the agenda as the application as been 
legally advertised.  

 

Would you like to withdrawal your application? Staff can recommend that it be withdrawn without 
prejudice.  

 

Rachel L. Bragg, MHP  

Senior Planner  

rlbragg@dekalbcountyga.gov 

Cell Phone: 470-371-1494 

 

Beginning July 1, staff will only accept Certificate of Appropriateness (CoA) applications for a two-week 
period each month.  

 

From: Brad Cornett <cornett.brad@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 2:54 PM 
To: Garlan Furin <gbflawdawg@bellsouth.net> 
Cc: Bragg, Rachel L. <RLBragg@dekalbcountyga.gov> 
Subject: Re: Community Council 4 

 

Rachel 

 

We will not be participating this evening, remove us from the agenda please. 

mailto:cornett.brad@gmail.com
mailto:RLBragg@dekalbcountyga.gov
mailto:RLBragg@dekalbcountyga.gov
mailto:rlbragg@dekalbcountyga.gov
mailto:cornett.brad@gmail.com
mailto:gbflawdawg@bellsouth.net
mailto:RLBragg@dekalbcountyga.gov

